
 

COMMUNITY MEETING (Online)  
What: Join the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) 
to learn about an important upcoming water system improvement 
project in your neighborhood and potential impacts to the Good 
Prospect Community Garden and surrounding streets.  

When: Monday, October 4 @ 4:00 p.m. Due to COVID-19 
concerns the meeting will be held online via Bluejeans.  

Join the meeting live: 
https://bluejeans.com/158986736/3896 

(US Call in numbers: Primary) 1(408) 317-9253; 1-650-963-5767;  
MEETING ID: 158 986 736 Participant Passcode: 3896 

 
For more information about the project, please contact: 

SFPUC Communications 
info@sfwater.org 

415-554-3233 
 

September 27,2021 
 
Project: The SFPUC is replacing a 
portion of an existing large diameter 
water transmission pipeline (College 
Hill Pipeline) which runs from the 
College Hill Reservoir; through 
SFPUC’s Right of Way; and onto to 
Cortland Ave at Prospect (see map on 
other side).  The project also includes 
the installation of new vaults, 
improved road access (within the 
reservoir area) & electrical upgrades. 
 
Schedule: Construction will begin 
Fall 2021 with an estimated duration 
of 18-24 months.  
 
Who: The contractor working for the 
SFPUC is Ranger Pipelines.  
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Communications and Public Outreach 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 

Map is not to scale; this is a simple representation to give an 
approximate view of pipeline alignment. 
 


	When: Monday, October 4 @ 4:00 p.m. Due to COVID-19 concerns the meeting will be held online via Bluejeans.
	Join the meeting live: https://bluejeans.com/158986736/3896

